St. Jimi’s in the Box
Parish of All Cats
123 Meow Street
Let-me-nap, ON M3O W5S

       January, 2020
“I thank my God every time I remember you, constantly praying with joy in every one of my prayers for all of you, because of your sharing in the gospel from the first day until now.” Philippians 1:3-5 NRSV
Dear 

	Winter is upon us, and as we look out over the frozen fields and lakes, we reflect upon what was and what will be. We give thanks for the harvests of last autumn and pray for a fruitful spring. It is also an opportunity for us to thank to you for your generosity. Your shared gifts of time, talents, and treasure have helped us to be fruitful in spreading the good news of God’s grace and love through our many ministries. And your ongoing support of our ministries encourages us to boldly follow where the Holy Spirit is guiding us.
	Our faith teaches us that God’s love and gifts are abundant, and our faith inspires us to be good stewards by sharing generously as God has done with us. We give thanks that through prayerful discernment you have shared your gifts in supporting St. Jimi’s and the Parish of All Cats as we respond to God’s call. Through your generosity, our support of …… continues to grow, and we have begun a new ministry for …….. 
	In our parish life, we uphold and encourage one another in our growth as disciples of Christ, nurturing our faith journey through worship, prayer and study. We build bridges to the community through fellowship and hospitality; and we reach out to support those in need, both locally and globally. We will continue to do our best to discern and ensure that the financial gifts you entrust to use are used to best serve these ministry purposes. 
With sincere thanks and continuing prayers for your journey in faith in 2020.
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